
 
8th Grade Promotion 

“Reverse Parade” 

On Wednesday, June 17th from 9-9:45am 
we invite you to drive through Northeast 

one last time! 
Red Team can begin arriving at 9am 

Blue Team can begin arriving at 9:15 

Let’s celebrate our 8th grade 
class of 2020! 

 Staff members will be at NEMS to wave our final 
goodbyes to our 8th graders. 

 

 
 

Car decoration is encouraged! Especially include your 
student’s name so we know who we are waving to! 

 

Please enter from Felice Road and proceed to the side parking lot.  

 


